
Dear Sir,
The faciousous comments from developers that Capt Cook did not live there in Oaklands 
House just goes to show the contempt they hold for Australian history by such mocking 
remarks~Also the contempt they hold by not building a security fence as directed to. This fact 
encouraged the vandalism to be in their interests to demolish this rare unique home was their 
thinking~ WRONG Mr Wong !!
Developers have applied to demolish 'Oaklands' despite a court decision that it be 
retained.Australian pioneers and few historic unique historical places are being deliberately not 
protected by greedy developers and allowed to be vandalised.The Council needs to resume 
the historic property from criminal neglect of Mr Wong~ 

Associate Professor Logan said the property was probably rare on the northern beaches where 
not many older houses remain."It has an interesting story to it, is intact to some degree and 
has an interesting history in regards to the Yugoslavian farming," he said."The fact that they 
have quarried their own sandstone, and it's not just a little timber cottage, makes it more 
valuable and gives it more distinct local character."

I respectfully request that the Council address this desecration of our unique landmark and 
compel the Warriewood Pty Ltd to repair the damage they willfully allowed to take place and 
resume the property for local residents rest and recreation area sports field of childrens 
playgrounds~

Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours Sincerely,

Charles Dare .

A footnote a historical namesake a NSW Surveyor was remembered by Dareton ~
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